
PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: Arnold Schnerch, Philip 
Cheverie, Sandi Mosienko, Clarence Kowerko, Pamela Bacani, Vicki Worton, Jean 
Machula, Karl Dearman and all our shut-ins. 
 
Religious Education – Soon we will be starting up again.  We have a new 
coordinator this year.  Donna Moran has taken the reins and brings a wealth of 
experience.  We thank her for stepping up into this important role.  Thanks to 
Cynthia Ryan and Chloe Ryan who co-coordinated for the last 2 years.  Thank you 
for sharing your talents to help our community.  You will hear more in the coming 
weeks about registration and other important events.  In the meantime for all 
inquiries about catechism, to register your children or if you are interested in being 
a catechist, please contact Donna at 663-2475. 
 
Information for the Bulletin - As we are starting up the bulletin, we will accept 
information and events of importance to put in and keep our community 
informed.  However, we need help to keep things on track and so please submit 
your info directly to laurakraemer@shaw.ca no later than 12 noon on 
Thursday.  Submissions will get in as long as space provides.  If the bulletin is full, 
some items not as timely may have to wait until future weekends.  Thanks for your 
help and understanding. 
 
The Archbishop announces the appointment of Deacon Richard Ludwick to St. 
Gianna's Parish in Winnipeg; this appointment is effective September 4, 2010. 
 
A message from your C.W.L. – Our first Executive Meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, August 24th at 2:00 p.m. in the Church Hall. It's time to prepare for the 
upcoming year. We will be looking at our Annual Calendar of Events. We 
welcome suggestions from all members, especially at the General Meetings which 
will be held on the second Tuesday of each month. Caroline Meseric, President 
 
Back to School and Operation Christmas Child – We are asking all parishioners 
to remember the needy children of the Global South. As you shop for your child's 
school supplies, perhaps you could purchase an extra pencil, notebook, crayons etc. 
which you could put in the special shoebox for the next Operation Christmas Child 
project. Contact person – Stephie Yaworski at 338-8504. 
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TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME –  
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Anticipated Sunday Mass - Saturdays – 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday Mass – 10:30 a.m. 

 
Sunday Mass – Sts. Andrew and Margaret – 9:00 a.m. 

 
Confessions 

 Saturday – 4:30 p.m. 
Other times by appointment 



MASS SCHEDULE AUGUST 21 – 29, 2010 
 
 
SATURDAY, August 21
St. Theresa’s    5:00 p.m. +Annie Baranowski requested by Janet Chubaty 
 
SUNDAY, August 22
St. Margaret’s  9:00 a.m.  
St. Theresa’s    10:30 a.m. For all parishioners requested by Fr. Michael 
 
MONDAY, August 23 NO MASS 
 
TUESDAY, August 24 NO MASS  
   
WEDNESDAY, August 25  
St. Benedict’s   9:00 a.m. +Annie Baranowski req. by Stan and Elsie 

Bialkowski 
 
THURSDAY, August 26      
St. Benedict’s   9:00 a.m. 
Middlechurch Home  6:30 p.m. 
 
FRIDAY, August 27    
St. Theresa’s    9:00 a.m.      +Annie Baranowski requested by Olga Erko 
   
SATURDAY, August 28 
St. Theresa’s    5:00 p.m.  
 
SUNDAY, August 29 
St. Margaret’s  9:00 a.m. For all parishioners requested by Fr. Michael 
St. Theresa’s    10:30 a.m.  
 
 
 
 
Sunday Offering for August 15, 2010 
Sunday Offering       1411.80 
 Thank You:     $1411.80 
 
 
 

Vocation View – Whom the Lord loves, He disciplines. The best way to lead others 
through the narrow gate is to be formed and disciplined as a leader. Then you can go 
through the narrow gate, yourself. 
Sharing the Joy of Stewardship – Virtues of the Disciple & Christian Steward 

Simplicity  
“Live simply so that others may simply live”, Blessed Mother Teresa. Embracing a 
simpler lifestyle enables us to live more generously. Simple living is also the antidote for 
affluenza, the social disease caused by rampant consumerism and materialism. 

A Prayer for Simplicity 
Lord, grant me the grace to be free from the excesses of this life. Let me not get caught 
up with the desire for wealth.  Keep my heart and mind free to love and serve you. 

 
Upcoming Events 
Tuesday, August 24 at 2:00 p.m. – C.W.L. Executive Meeting in the Hall 
Tuesday, August 24 at 7:30 p.m. – Archdiocesan Stewardship Advisory Council 

Meeting at the Catholic Centre 
Tuesday, September 7 at 7:00 p.m. – Mass followed by K of C Business Meeting at 

7:30 p.m. sharp in the Hall 
Tuesday, September 7 at 7:30 p.m. – Youth Ministry Council Meeting in the Church 
Thursday, September 9 at 10:30 a.m. – Interlake Deanery Meeting – placeTBA 
Tuesday, September 14 at 7:00 p.m. – Mass followed by C.W.L. General Meeting in 

the Hall 
Thursday, September 16 at 7:00 p.m. – Interlake Deanery Pastoral Council Meeting - 

place TBA 
Sunday, September 19 at 11:00 a.m. – Annual Parish Outdoor Mass and Picnic at 

Little Britain Hall   
 
Altar Servers – We will be opening the door again for those interested in altar 
serving.  If you are in Grade 4 or older and have made First Communion you are 
welcome to join us in this ministry.  We are also looking for one or two people to 
help coordinate the server ministry.  If interested, please speak with Fr. Michael. 
 
Outdoor Mass and Family Fun Day – This year for the first time in several years, we 
will be having this event.  Mass will start at 11:00 a.m. followed by a BBQ and fun 
events for the youth.  It will take place at Little Britain Hall, just west of St. Margaret’s 
on Little Britain Road off of Hwy 9.  More details will be shared in the next week or 
two.  We are also looking for help, if you are interested, please contact Shari at 275-
3421. 
 



Due to the outdoor Mass at Little Britain Hall for St. Theresa’s, there will be 
no Mass in the church on Sunday, September 19th. 

 


